
INVITATION 
 
 
EVENT: "Partners in Housing" Seminar 
   October 25, 2007 at Knoll Heights Village, Sparta 
 
FROM: Sussex County Planning and Human Services Divisions 
 
 
We are pleased to announce Sussex County's "Partners in Housing" seminar on 
October 25, 2007 in Sparta, NJ.  The seminar will provide information on successful 
small scale affordable housing programs in the area and will offer the opportunity to 
meet with potential non-profit partners. 
 

The cost is only $5, and the speakers will be very informative and provide tools for 
municipalities to plan for affordable housing that meets municipal needs as well as 
the needs of families and seniors.  Please note the registration deadline is October 
23rd, and we hope to see you there. 
 


